Bulk Waste Drop-Off Dates:

Our annual Bulk Waste Drop-Off will be held this year on the following weeks:

1% Date: Tuesday, Sept 13" - Friday, Sept. 16"
2" Date: Tuesday, Sept. 20® — Friday, Sept. 23™
Time: 7 AM —4:00 PM

Location: Town Complex, Highway Department

PLEASE NOTE - THE FOLLOWING ITEMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED:

e No Electronics
e No Hazardous Materials
o Paints, paint thinners, petroleum products (oil/gas), etc.
No Household Garbage
No Propane Tanks
No Tires
No yard debris, leaves, branches, etc.

We will accept the following:

o Metal
o Refrigerators and Freezers
o They MUST be drained of refrigerants prior to drop-off

PLEASE NOTE: All waste drop-off needs to be supervised so please see an
employee before leaving your waste.

During the week of the bulk waste drop-off, enter the Town Complex and go
through the gate to the Highway Department building. There will be a designated
area for waste drop-off. If an employee is not available outside please honk your
horn; we ask that you do no enter the highway garage. Thank you.

(This procedure is subject to change based upon COVID-19 guidelines.)




